
 

  

 

Email: [ipart@ipart.nsw.gov.au] 

 
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal 
Level 16, 2-24 Rawson Place  
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 
DECLARATION OF COMPLIANCE WITH SPECIAL RATE VARIATION CONDITIONS 

Ref: tc/PB/DocSetID1994908 

 
I am writing on behalf of Tamworth Regional Council to declare that our organisation has complied 
with all the conditions outlined in the approved Special Rate Variation (SRV) that was implemented 
1 July 2012.   With the adjustment to the 2022/2023 Annual Report to be adopted by Council at the 
Ordinary Council Meeting on 13 February 2024, Council will have also complied with all the 
conditions of the Additional Special Variation (ASV) that was implemented on 1 July 2022. 

Yours faithfully  

 
General Manager  

24 January 2024 

 

 

 

 

 




